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Voting is such a precious right every legal voter should have. And with that right a 

person needs to be in person and showing ID at time of voting in order to keep our 

elections as accurate and fair as they should always be. Mail in voting has become 

very laxed with many possibilities for error. Voting is not a matter of making it 

convenient for everyone and giving extended time, etc. We need to get back to the 

real true electoral process. The way it was intended. I strongly urge everyone in 

voting for the elimination of mail in voting and start putting back in person voting with 

ID being required. Thank you.  


